LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
Room 40, P. & O. House, Larcombe Road,

Steamer Point, Aden

Telegrams : Lloydsur, Aden Telephone No. 3632

RECEIVEPsth Mmay, 1960.
- 7MAY | (

i Dear Sir,
. Motor Vessels "Dqé;ggr and "Abquaiqg"

With reference to your letters both dated 28th
April, 1960, regarding the above vessels on enquiry
it has been ascertained from the manager of the repair
firm mentioned in my letter dated 22nd March, 1960,
that any arrangements discussed with the Owners'
Superintendent Engineer at that time have, as far as
his firm is concerned, been cancelled.

From further enquiries of the Owners' Agents
it would appear that these vessels will now carry out

their Special Surveys at Suez although this information
is not definite.
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Yours faithfully,

b.Lo. O2fod.

B.W, Oxford.,
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The Secretary,
London,

%
4

L5,

010236 - 0107 5. 028 S Bl

PP e

L S et R RS s e



